A7) VANUATU FINANCIAL
NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE

This notice serves to inform all clients of the
Vanuatu Financial Services Commission that
the Companies House will be closed for
business on Friday, 22"d December 2023
from 1:30pm.

We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause. The Companies House will be
open again for business on Wednesday, 27t"
December 2023.

We thank you for your continued support
and understanding.
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Port Vila
Companies House
Rue Bouganville
PMB 9023, Port Vila,
Vanuatu

Luganville

Millenium Building
PMB 9005, Luganville
Santo, Vanuatu

Penama

c¢/o Vanuatu Post
Saratamata,

East Ambae, Vanuatu

Malampa

c/o Malampa Provincial
Government Council
PO Box 22, Lakatoro
Malekula, Vanuatu

Tafea

c/o Tafea Provincial
Government Council
PO Box 28, Lenakel
Tanna, Vanuatu



